TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLAND®

A05E448

Office of the District Administrator

January 14, 1976

Mr. Roger Ray
Assistant Manager
Environment and Safety
USERDA

Las Vegas, Nevada

RE: Bikini People

Dear Mr. Rcrer Ray:

Marshalls District

i reply ref ¢ tos

I am :nclosing a letter which I recently received from my

rcpresentative on Bikini,
to me that some of the people are

You will note that it is reported

upset because Dr. Conard

is not going to visit them this year to complete his usuz!

examination.

By a copy of this letter, to the attorney for the Kili pecole,
I am requesting Dr. Conard be allowed o conduct his unusual

examinations for those who desire
your authorization and Dr. Conard

I would appreciate any assistance
people.

Sincerely yours,

C v

Oscar de Brum =
District Administrator
Marshall Islands District

Enclosure:

George Allen, Marshalls
District Attorney, Marshalls
File
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